
Colorado Columbine Chapter, ANG 
Chapter Meeting 
June 21, 2010 

 
Call to Order:  7:09 p.m. 
 
President’s opening Remarks:  Vickie welcomed everyone and 
thanked Terri Dorr and Jane Mailand for bringing refreshments. 
 
Secretary: Report was not read – appeared on our website. 
 
Treasurer: Terri Dorr reported we were solvent. 
 
Programs (1st VP): Cynthia Land said tonight’s class, Floral Ribbons, 
being taught by Mary Mahaffey, was open to all members who wanted 
to listen in, even though they may not have paid to take the class.  
Future projects:   July – Larry the Turkey taught by Julie Storick; 
September – Autumn in the Highlands taught by Barbara Golubiewski; 
October – Circles – Theme and Variation taught by Vicki Shigley.  (If 
you choose to go to the web and print out your own directions, the 
class is free; if not, you will be charged $5.00.)  Vickie will provide 
blow-up pictures.  November will be the annual holiday party with 
surprises to peak our interest.  The class in Purple Hearts will be July 
10th.  Also, Cynthia mentioned that Kay Plante has become an 
accomplished finisher. 
 
In conjunction with Programs, the board has added a new dimension 
to the show and tell arena that should make it easier on everyone 
involved:  there will be a slip of paper that the stitcher will fill out, i.e., 
project name, whether it was a CCC project, etc., then that will be torn 
off and inserted into a jar. The slip chosen will win a free chapter 
membership for the following year.  Madonna asked that anyone who 
had shared a Show and Tell last month to let her know because there 
wasn’t a sheet left out for signatures.  (Signing her sheet allows her to 
share your project on the web.) 
 
Membership (2nd VP) Abbey Clymer reported there were 20 
members and one visitor, Janet Lockheart. 
 
Historian:  Julie Storick was absent, but left message that the Larry 
the Turkey kits were in. 
 
Abby Clymer, who has been working with Julie Storick on the Stitch 
and Pitch project, announced that they are still working on the details 
with the Rockies.  It will take place August 13. 
 



Parliamentarian: Jane Mailand has offered to take this position. 
 
President: We will continue to have our meetings in the “Great Hall” 
(where we have been meeting) through 2011 with the exception of 
next month, July, where we will be back in Fellowship Hall. 
 
Joan Hale thanked the chapter and individuals who sent get well 
wishes to her, 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:28 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
Luron Porter, Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  


